
     

Mansfield Green Weekly Newsletter 

Albert Road, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5NH 

Website: https://mansfieldgreenacademy.e-act.org.uk/  Email: enquiryMGA@e-act.org.uk 

                                                                         @mgeact                  Mansfield Green E-ACT 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It’s been a very busy first week back after the lovely Easter break. I hope you’ve all enjoyed celebrating Eid this 

week. 

 

In Nursery, the children have been very excited as the first baby chicks have hatched. The children are enjoying 

observing them and watching them grow.  

 

This morning I enjoyed visiting all of the classes in Key Stage 1 and Early Years. The children were clearly enjoying 

their learning and demonstrated their knowledge of the curriculum. I enjoyed teaching RPS for phonics today too. 

Well done children. I have chosen some children that worked especially hard in these lessons to receive a postcard. 

 

It is parents evening next week, and we look forward to welcoming parents and carers into school. I’m sure you 
are looking forward to meeting the teachers to discuss your child progress. I hope that you enjoyed reading the 

end of term reports.   

 

See key dates for your dairy below. Please note, due to events taking place in school, we will not have any sports 

clubs this week. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Safeguarding 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 

 

We encourage you to register for this website - https://www.myfamilycoach.com/  

 

They offer free support for lots of different parental challenges, such as: 

• Friendships 

• Calming down 

• Screen time 

• School life 

• Healthy living 

• Bullying 

• Relationships 

• Communication 

• Mental wellbeing 

• At risk behaviour 

 

They are committed to support you through the tough times, inspire you with new ideas, and share practical tips 

to make parenting that little bit easier. Their help and ideas cover every stage of your child’s development. 

Friday 12th April 2024 

https://mansfieldgreenacademy.e-act.org.uk/
mailto:enquiryMGA@e-act.org.uk
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SEND Parent Coffee 

Morning 
  

Does your child have additional needs? 

Are you searching for answers to your child’s behaviour / needs? 
  

We will be hosting a series of SEND coffee mornings throughout the 

Summer Term where you will get chance to speak to other parents who 

have children with additional needs. 

In each session we will be looking at some strategies that may be able to 

support your child and you will be able to share experiences that you 

have had.  

The sessions will take place on the following days; 

Monday 22nd April 2024 - 9am - 10am 

Monday 29th April 2024 - 9am - 10am 

Monday 13th May 2024 - 9am - 10am 

Monday 20th May 2024 - 9am - 10am 
 

For any further information please speak to Miss O’Brien (SENDCO) 

Albert Road, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5HN 

enquiryMGA@e-act.org.uk 



 

We are a Silver UNICEF Rights Respecting School 

Children’s rights are learned, understood and lived in this school. 

 

The Convention has 54 articles in total. Articles 43–54 are about how 

adults and governments must work together to make sure all children 

can enjoy all their rights, including: 

 

ARTICLE 25 (review of treatment in care) If a child has been placed away 

from home for the purpose of care or protection (for example, with a 

foster family or in hospital), they have the right to a regular review of 

their treatment, the way they are cared for and their wider 

circumstances. 

TERMLY CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RSP – 90.1% 

RNP – 78.5% 

1AK – 76% 

1LS – 83.3% 

2PH – 73.3% 

2YK – 87.5% 

3SA – 80.4% 

3CW – 84.2% 

4SB – 85.3% 

4MO – 81% 

5ES – 82.1% 

5JC – 75.4% 

6AL – 71.3% 

6TD – 83.3% 

 

Well done to RPS for achieving 

90.1% attendance! 

 

 

 

 

Overall attendance 

80.4%  

 

 

Newsletter 

Summer Term 1 Week 1 

Week ending 

12th April 2024 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

Key Dates 
 

NHS Speech and Language 

parent/carer workshop 
16th April – 9 – 10am 

SEND Parent/carer coffee morning 22nd April 2024 – 9 – 10am 

Year 6 Parents/carer SATs 

workshop 
22nd April 2024 – 3:30 – 4pm 

EYFS & Year 1 Phonics workshop 23rd April 2024 – 9 – 10am 

SEND Parent/carer coffee morning 29th April 2024 – 9 – 10am 

SEND Parent/carer coffee morning 13th May 2024 – 9 – 10am  

Year 6 SATs week 13th – 19th May 2024 

Parent/carer wellbeing coffee 

morning 
17th May 2024 – 9 – 10am 

SEND Parent/carer coffee morning 20th May 2024 – 9 – 10am  

Non-uniform day (dress in 

traditional clothes (£1) 
24th May 2024 

Half term 
Monday 27th May to Friday 

31st May 2024 

School opens 3rd June 2024 

 

Reminders 

• Harry Potter – Pupils must arrive at school for 7.30am. Pupils will 

begin boarding the coach at 7.45am. We will return to school by 

6pm. Please ensure you pack enough food, as it is a long day. 

• Please return data checking sheets by Friday 19th April 2024. 

• If you have received a text regarding medication, please ensure 

medication is brought to school next week. 


